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The Youth Board of the Chamber of Advocates of the RA 
continues to  assist  to the young advocates colleagues 
who are  looking  for a job as an advocate. “Galikyan
advocacy office” needs  experienced advocate on the 
specialization  of civil and administrative cases.  For
details,  interview  and application  please  apply  to
“Galikyan advocacy office”  address:Tpagrich er 15,
Yerevan. Tel. 077 184-244,055 184-244, 099 044-244.
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